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New Springs Schools Enrollment & Lottery Process 

1. NSS accepts re-enrollment/siblings forms from current students, children of governing 
board members and current employees within a deadline, for current year the week of 
February 4th. 

2. Re-enrollment forms received by this deadline will have preference and those students 
will be automatically enrolled for the next school year. 

3. Enrollment Applications are accepted through school’s website until a certain date 
each year, for current school year on or within a week of last Thursday of Feb.  

4. Current NSS students’ siblings, students from households of NSS Faculty or board 
members have priority for enrolment. 

5. If application number exceeds allowed seats for any grade level, a lottery to be held 
will be announced on school website www.newspringsschools.org, for current school 
year tentatively on or within a week of first Thursday of March. Each applicant will have 
an equal chance to be selected during this public lottery. 

6. If a lottery is held, selection will be announced on school website on the same day, with 
a deadline to enroll. 

7. If an applicant does not respond within this timeframe, the seat will be offered to an 
applicant on the active waiting list created after the lottery. 

8. Continuing enrollment applications received will be placed on each grades’ waiting list 
then on. 
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